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I am writing in opposition of SB 210. Mail-in voting is such an important way to 

ensure that every citizen can vote. Personally, as someone with a busy life and busy 

family, I find mail-in voting absolutely invaluable to having my voice heard and 

participating in democracy. I take pride in the fact that our state is one of the few that 

allow mail-in voting and that it enables us to have a high rate of participation in the 

voting process. 


